
Archeological symposium presented

July 30, 1976

A day-long symposium titled "Early Man in the New World: The Interdisciplinary Approach" will be held
Saturday, August 7, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. in the Mandeville Auditorium at the University of California, San Diego.

The symposium will cover a variety of archeological subjects presented by some of the top archeologists in the
nation including Dr. Jason W. Smith of California State University, Northridge who will give a progress report on
the current dig site in La Jolla. The symposium is open to the public with a $1 donation.

Also speaking on the program are Dr. Richard S. MacNeish, director of the Robert S. Peabody Foundation for
Archaeology and one of the nation's most distinguished archeologists, and Dr. Jeffrey L. Bada, marine chemist at
Scripps Institution of Oceanography and discoverer of a unique amino-acid dating technique.

The symposium is being produced by CSU, Northridge and sponsored by UC San Diego's Scripps Institution
of Oceanography in cooperation with the San Diego Museum of Man and the San Diego Archaeological Society.

Others speakers include Antonio Gilman, CSU, Northridge; Brian O.K. Reeves, University of Calgary; Gail
E. Kennedy, UCLA; Fred Trembour, U.S. Geological Survey; Len V. Hills, University of Calgary; Frank Fenenga,
CSU, Long Beach; Paul Chace, San Diego anthropologist; Florence Shipek, San Diego ethnologist; Hal Eberhart,
CSU, Los Angeles; Paul E. Nesbitt, Cultural Resources Section, State of California; Emma Lou Davis, Los
Angeles Museum of Natural History, and George Carter, Texas A&M University.

Many of the speakers are also aiding in the work at the La Jolla dig site. For complete program information
contact the UC San Diego Public Information Office at 452-3120.
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